
 

 

 
 

 12th March 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Elburton Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to let you know the final outcome of the Headteacher recruitment for the 
school.  We are delighted to say that the position has been offered to Mr Keith Smithers, who 
has accepted.  Like us, we know you will be thrilled with the outcome as this will bring stability 
and continued drive at the school.  We appreciate that this has been a very unsettling period 
for the school community. 
 
On behalf of the Trust we would like to thank you all for your continued support of the school 
community during this period of time.  This makes such a difference to the school team and 
the children and is appreciated by everyone. 
   
Once again, congratulations to Mr Smithers.  We are really pleased with the outcome and are 
looking forward to working with him in this position, as we know what a superb job he has 
been doing. 
 
 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Maria Anderson                         Stuart Jones                                Anna Clooke 
CEO                                              Chair of Trustees                        Chair of Local Governing Body 
 
 
 


